ATTENTION NEW PAT IENTSﬁ '

IMPORTANT SERVICE UPDATE

Dear Valued Visitors,

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you that,
effective immediately, our office will no longer be accepting new
patients for routine nail and callus care.

This decision allows us to focus on more critical aspects of podiatry,
ensuring we provide the highest quality care for complex foot and ankle
concerns, and better serve our patients' comprehensive needs.

If you are a NEW patient requiring a routine nail or callus care,
we encourage you to explore alternative providers or consult with your
insurance company or local primary care physician for appropriate
referrals.

Thank you for your understanding and continued trust in our practice.
Should you have any questions or need assistance with other podiatric

concerns, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,
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